
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

‘Childhood Sexual Abuse – 
helping you to respond’  

 

Two Day Conference 
 
    13th and 14th November 2017 

 
Dunston Hall Hotel, Norwich 

 
A two day conference for practitioners, managers and front line staff who are 
not specialists in childhood sexual abuse – to give them the confidence to 
tackle the issue. 
 
Why should you join us? 
If you are a professional working with people then it is likely that you will be 
working with clients affected by sexual abuse. This conference is aimed at 
professionals who are not specialists in this area, and is designed to give you 
the confidence, knowledge and skills you need to respond appropriately when 
the issue crops up in your everyday work.  The conference will include a 
number of speakers who are expert in their field. 
 
Day One will focus on the signs and symptoms of child sexual abuse, 
the impact on children and how we respond to it. 
 
Day Two will focus on understanding the impact of childhood sexual 
abuse on adults and developing an appropriate professional response. 
 
The conference will cost £75 for one day’s attendance or £100 for both days.  
 
Voluntary sector organisations will be charged £37.50 for one day’s 
attendance or £50 for both days.  
 

 
To book your place visit the NSCB website training page: 

http://www.norfolklscb.org/people-working-with-children/nscb-training/ 
      


